NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Pursuant to NC General Statutes §160D-107 and §160D-601, notice is hereby given that a public
hearing will be held by the Person County Board of Commissioners on Monday, August 16,
2021 at 9:00 a.m. in the Person County Office Building at 304 South Morgan Street, Roxboro,
North Carolina 27573. The hearing will be held in Room 215 or the Auditorium, to be
determined by the Board as required by law.

Interested citizens are invited to offer comments at the public hearing about whether the Board
should adopt an ordinance to place a moratorium on development approval for new solar energy
systems, including solar farms, for a period of six (6) months. The purpose of the moratorium
would be to provide time for the Board to consider amendments to current ordinance provisions
about solar energy systems.



